
The UNT-Denton Pathways for Future Teachers Program’s primary goal is to advance educational equity 
by recruiting and preparing a teacher workforce that is more representative of the racial, ethnic, and 
social diversity of student populations in P-12 schools. We seek to assist students who identify as BIPOC, 
First Generation, or are from households whose incomes are below the federal poverty threshold and are 
students that have participated in a high school-based teacher education program and/or have indicated 
a desire to become a teacher.     

In collaboration with identified High Schools, Districts, Regional Community Colleges, the Pathways for 
Future Teachers program is part of the team helping students interested in pursuing a BS to become a 
certified teacher. We do this through articulation agreements and in-school programming. It is also a way 
to help guide students and their families as they transition from high school to UNT by connecting to 
everything from admissions, to financial aid/scholarships and housing, such as the Education Learning 
Living Community. Once at UNT, a cohort system will help provide the support needed to navigate post-
secondary life. Pathways is here to help guide students in the right direction at all of the points along the 
way, and into the teaching profession.     

Questions? Please do not hesitate to contact me as I am always happy to assist.    

Christina T. Dearman, Ph. D.  

Clinical Assistant Professor and Director of Pathways for Future Teachers   

College of Education - Teacher Education & Administration  

Matthews Hall 119E  

University of North Texas  

Office: 940-891-6902  

christina.dearman@unt.edu  
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